
 

SAVE THE DATE JUNE 14TH-17TH 2021  - VIRTUAL EVENT - FROM 6-8 PM - TENTATIVE IN-PERSON EVENT JUN 19 

 

 

 campUS:  Positively Influencing Transition for 

Teens with Hearing Loss 

THEME: VIRTUAL REALITY   

TEENS! 
Connect virtually with other teens who have hearing loss all over Ohio and beyond while meeting your campUS 

counselors who also have hearing loss.  This event is open to high school students (or new graduates) with any 

degree of hearing loss.  This event will take place June 14-17th from 6-8 PM on ZOOM!  Get ready for fun, learning, 

and conversation while preparing YOU to be a leader in your own life.  Each camper will also receive a large goodie 

box filled with items to keep you engaged for each Zoom session!  Space is limited to 20 students so register ASAP!!! 

PARENTS! 
We know that you have many questions about life after high school for your child with hearing loss.  Don’t worry, we 

have 2 Virtual Zoom evenings during the same time planned for you!!  These will include excellent presentations 

that will give you information for your family and offer you the opportunity to ask questions! 

IN PERSON EVENT??? 
Depending on our COVID-19 situation, we are tentatively planning a Saturday (June 19) family picnic in Columbus for 

all who participate.  More information will be provided closer to the June date. 

 

  8th ANNUAL CAMPUS EXPERIENCE 

INCLUDING PARENT/PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT! 

REGISTRATION INFO CAN BE FOUND AT www.summitesc.org/ProfessionalDevelopment.aspx 

OR EMAIL CARRIE SPANGLER FOR MORE INFORMATION:  CARRIES@SUMMITESC.ORG 
 

 Co-Coordinated by: Gail Whitelaw, Ph.D., The Ohio State University, 

and Carrie Spangler, Au.D., The Summit Educational Service Center 
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